
 
 

Dear Fellow Ocean City Residents and Business Owners, 

As a business owner and lifelong resident of this beautiful coastal town, I am writing to you 
today with deep concern and a heavy heart. Our community is facing a devastating challenge that 
is being represented as clean, green energy—the installation of offshore wind turbines. 

I can assure you that offshore wind is not the answer to renewable energy. In fact, offshore wind 
turbines would destroy our coast, permanently alter our sunrise and coastal view, disturb 
precious wildlife, pollute our ocean, reduce tourist traffic, and more. 

I’d like to personally request for your help to spread this important message, especially before 
Labor Day. Go to saveoceancity.org to review and download our media kit and utilize our 
advertising materials. Update your ad spaces, marques, and print materials to help spread this 
important message: SAVE OCEAN CITY. STOP OFFSHORE WIND. Between now and Labor 
Day, I encourage you to connect with your neighbors, customers, employees, and everyone in 
your network to rally support and spread awareness about this disturbing issue that is threatening 
our home. It’s crucial that people understand full impact and negative consequences of offshore 
wind turbines. 

Our goal is to flood the locals and tourists with this message over the holiday weekend, ensuring 
that people wake up and pay attention to this urgent threat. Together, we can make a significant 
impact. 

Here are more ways you can help to save Ocean City: 

• Donate at saveoceancity.org 
• Send a letter to your federal and state elected officials every day 
• Tell your friends, family, employees, and neighbors. Spread the word! 

It only takes a few minutes of your time to make a difference. Help protect our ocean for future 
generations, to save billions in tax dollars, to safeguard our beaches, marine life, and underwater 
habitats, and to preserve our businesses, properties, and beautiful sunrises. 

Together, we can create real change. 

Thank you for your dedication to this important cause. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Gibbs  

http://www.saveoceancity.org/

